23 January 2014

Mr. Paul Scully
Operations Manager
Luas

Red Cow Roundabout
Dublin 22

REF: 38475

RE: Ciendaikin Area Committee Meeting of South Duplin Countv Council hejd
15" Japuary 2014

Dear Mr. Scully,

At the meeting of the Clondalkin Area Committee held on the 15th January 2014 the
following motion was passed:

“That this Committee expresses deep concernre daily behavioural issues by a small
element on the Luas Red Line and calls on the manager to engage with the relevant
responsible parties to implement a perntanent SUpervisory presence on its service to
reassure the public and extends an invitation to Transdey Veolia to attend « future
Clondalkin ACM to discuss™.

1 would be obliged for your comments and response as so0n as possible to enable me 1o
revert to the Commitiee,

Yours sincerely,

Edel Colgan
Senior Staff Officer
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BALEILITY INSPIRED BY YOU

Edel Colgan,

Senior Staff Officer,

South Dublin County Council,
County Hall,

Tallaght,

Dublin 24.

4" February 2014
Re: Clondalkin Area Committee Meeting of South Dublin County Council

Dear Edel,

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter of 23" January.

Transdev would very much welcome the opportunity to discuss the issue of anti-
social behaviour with the Clondalkin Area Committee and we would be happy to
attend the next meeting of this forum to discuss the issues in detail.

Please advise details of when you would like us to attend and we will ensure
that the appropriate personnel attend.

Yours sincerely,

KP
'ﬁégf%cul

Operations Manager
Transdev '
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